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Akomanga 18 Newsletter for Term 2, 2025
I hope you all had a happy and relaxing holiday. This term we will be learning about:

The Knighton Way This term our focus is Organisation - Whakarite
e Ican look after the things I use
e [ know what I need to learn next
e Iamreadytolearn
Maths - measurement, length, weight, volume
Science - following up our zoo trip with learning about animal groups and habitats
PE - run, jump, and throw fundamental skills

Home Learning - This green book comes home in your child’'s bookbag. It is where we practise saying letter
sounds and sounding out words that are in the reading book. Some days there may be a book that your child has
chosen fo enjoy reading fogether. Please take 10 minutes every day to help your child with this mahi/work. On
Fridays your child will bring home their Poem Book to share.

Library - our library day is Thursday or Friday. The children will bring home a library book in their book bag.
Please remember to return their book to school before the next Thursday so they can choose a new book to share
with you at home

Water bottles - please send a water bottle every day so your child can have a drink when they need one

F " Eaaas -
Dates to Remember Some things to think about: 1
School Photos - Friday 23rd May = -
Kahui Ake TOD - Friday 30™ May (School closed) An extra layer. It is getting cold!
sweatshirt, vest,
King's Birthday - Monday 3rd June (School closed) I coats are good for outside. I
Matariki Public Holiday - Friday 20th June (S5chool closed)
. . » . Shoes that are easy fo put on and take
arent Conversations - 23™ and 24th June off - gumbaoots are great.
Last day of Term Two - 27" June
I A change of clothes for my bag I
Term Three starts Monday 14" July I might get wet or muddy.
= Please name all items. -

hl—l—ld

Class Dojo - is the communication app we use to keep whanau
f informed. Please join and check in regularly. We will email an invitation
- to join our class

Chiara Kurnaz, ckurnaz@kns.ac.nz Tere Chesham, ichesham@kns.ac.nz
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